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22nd May 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Following Government guidance and with the safety of children and staff as our main 
concern, Matrix Academy Trust board have decided the following:- 
 
Week commencing Monday 1st June 2020 
 
Etone College will be open for pupils of key workers and vulnerable pupils 
only. If you are a key worker and you now need your child to attend school from  
1st June, you must provide evidence from your employer to  
postbox@etonecollege.co.uk prior to your child attending. 
 
Week commencing Monday 8th June 2020 
 
At this stage we are planning to offer some face to face support for home learning to 
Year 10 and 12, however, the final decision on this is expected from the Government 
on 28th May after which further details will follow.  
 
The safety of our pupils, staff and their wider families is our number one 
priority. These decisions have been taken in order to ensure that risks can be 
minimised, as much as possible, before we open more widely.  
 
Thank you all, once again, for your continued support at this challenging time. 
 
Stay safe. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 
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